RECEIVED

From: Carolyn Groth <carolyngroth@yahoo.com> SEP 2% 2020
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 11:53 AM

To: Planning Department <planning@carson.org> LATE MATERIAL

Subject: Special Use Permit File #LU-2020-0033

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message
contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

| received a notice of a proposed permanent concrete batch and rock crushing plant with material storage
silos over 45 ft tall near property | own on Goni and Sutro. | would be ok with the development as long as
the increased noise and dust production were addressed. | would like to hear how the plant will address
these issues in relations to the impact on businesses or potential businesses in this area.

Thank you

Carolyn Groth



